
2024 CWA Bargaining Update #7 
 
 

The CWA/AT&T Southeast Bargaining Team will be in caucus to review and research Company 
proposals this week, July 1- July 5. While we will also be celebrating Independence Day on July 4th, we 
are expecting plenty of fireworks ahead as we continue to work hard towards obtaining a fair and just 
contract for our members. We wish everyone a safe holiday and ask that you continue your mobilization 
and organization efforts to help us Fight for More in 24!  

 


